
 

 

30 July 2024 
 

 

SALE OF SURPLUS PLANT COMMENCED 

 

 

Antilles Gold Limited (“Antilles Gold” or the “Company”) (ASX: AAU, OTCQB: ANTMF)  

is pleased to advise that the disposal of surplus plant and equipment from its 

completed tailings retreatment project in the Dominican Republic has commenced with 

the sale of an oxygen plant and associated spares for US$500,000 (~A$760,000).  The 

plant has been sold on an as-is where-is basis, and will be dismantled and exported by 

the buyer. 

 

Items remaining to be sold include an Isa Mill, ball mill, limestone mill, and two 

dredges. 

 

END 

 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the Chairman of Antilles Gold Limited. 

For further information, please contact:     

 
James Tyers,    
CEO, Executive Director,  
Antilles Gold Limited   
T: +61 (02) 4861 1740    
E: jamestyers@antillesgold.net 
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